Headteacher: Mr Craig Hamilton BEd (Hons.), NPQH

Dark Lane Cheshunt Herts EN7 5ED

Tel: 01992 307900

Email: admin@bonnegrove.herts.sch.uk

18th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

We are pleased to inform you that your child has been chosen to represent the school at the WDPSSA Cross Country championships on Wednesday 24th January.

Pupils will leave Bonneygrove Primary School during the school day, with a member of staff and walk to Goffs Churchgate Academy, College Rd, Cheshunt, Waltham Cross EN8 9LY with the race due to start at 3:15pm.

Your child will need to have a PE kit, appropriate footwear and a drink.

For more information, please see the letter attached.

Please ensure you use the link below to confirm your child's attendance. Access is via the School website under the heading "Parent/Carer Information", subheading "Parent/Carer authorisation trip/club/activity".

https://www.bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk/form/?pid=10&form=66

Yours sincerely

Craig Hamilton Headteacher